Jane 24, 2016

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board,

I attended the enformation meeting at the Blue ash (golf course) Conference Center, and I have thought about the project a lot.

pipe that will ruen clown Ridge Road. This is a heavily populated route which passes schools, Community centers, Churches and other heavily used places. In addition, you would have to cut down many old, beautiful trees and man the landscape. You need to route the pipe through less populated areas and areas with fewer places where large numbers of people Congregate. This is a real safety issue as well as an environmental one,

Stircerely, Stephanie Kogan 6508 Cliff Ridge Kn. Circinati, Ohio 45213

2016 JUL 11 AM II: 24